The Essence Event Center
1217 Bandana Blvd. N.
St. Paul, MN 55108

Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson St.

Suite #220

Saint Paul, MN 55101

October 20, 2022

Dear Ross Haddow,

I am writing to formally request that condition #3 - on our liquor license to be amended for a
close time at 1 a.m. from the original 12 a.m. (License ID # 20200000193) We are asking for an
extension to close primarily for New Year Eve events with no plan to extend our normal hours of
operation in the future. With the City of St. Paul's code change, removing off-street parking
minimum requirements, this change would align current code requirements.

Attached to this email is a letter of support from the District 10 Como Community Council.
Thank you for your consideration,
Catherine Cuddy

Executive Director
612-968-7212



